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Among the many disruptions caused by Covid-19 this year, the Sacraments of        

Confirmation and First Holy Communion had to be postponed in the month of 

May.  With help from their teachers and parents, we are glad to announce that 

these  Sacraments will be celebrated during this coming week. 

 

Bishop Fintan Gavin will administer the Sacrament of Confirmation.  The girls 

have now gone to Secondary School, but were all available for their practice 

this week.  They were recalling that what is most important for them is that 

the Holy Spirit is coming to them  -  they want to welcome Him.  The Holy Spirit 

is bearing gifts and it is well for all of us to recall what these gifts are and to 

appreciate them anew.  They are Wisdom, Understanding, Reverence, 

Knowledge, Courage, Right Judgement and   Wonder and Awe in God’s       

presence.  Which of these is my favourite or which one have I neglected?  With 

the girls we appreciate these gifts and pray that they will give us the fruits  -  

Joy, Peace, Love, Patience, Kindness etc. 

 

The First Holy Communion girls are in third class this year.  They are really 

looking forward to receiving Jesus for the first time and with their families 

have been  patiently waiting.  We hope that they will remember it is one of the 

special days in their “journey of life”. 

 

May this week bring lots of blessings on the girls, their teachers and families.  

As a parish community we pray for them. 

        Fr. Bertie 

Parish Notices  6/9/2020 
23rd Sunday Ordinary Time 

Bulletin No: 1448 
Holy Places: 

The annual collection for Holy Places 

which was normally taken up on Good 

Friday will now take place next Sunday, 

12th/13th  September, 2020. 

Ballineaspaig Parish  lauded for the    

support of their sister Parish  

Turkwel in Kenya.   

Read the  Journalist’s article on the 

Parish Website under “Parish 

News”. 


